
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Niagara County Legislature will conduct 
a public hearing on the 1st day of December, 2015 at 6:45 p.m. in the 
Legislature Chambers, Courthouse, 175 Hawley St., Lockport, New York, on a 
proposed local law entitled “A Local Law Prohibiting the Sale of Personal 
Cosmetic Products Containing Microbeads in Niagara County”. 
 
      Mary Jo Tamburlin, Clerk 
      Niagara County Legislature 
 
 
 
 


